
 

 

 

BOROUGH OF BOUND BROOK 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

In Compliance with the provisions of the “Open Public Meetings Act” P.L. 1975, 

c.231 (C.10:4-6 et seq.) of the State of New Jersey, the Borough of Bound Brook 

Planning Board, Somerset County, hereby announces the regularly scheduled 

meetings for May 12, 2022 and May 26, 2022, have been cancelled.  

 

 

       

Attest:  Jasmine D. Mathis, Planning Board Secretary 

Date:    May 5, 2022 
       

 

 

Transmitted to the Courier News, Posted to the Bulletin Board and Borough website 


